Amber Waldron 1002 W. Hugus P.O. Box 1350 Saratoga, WY 82331

December 5, 2022

Town of Saratoga Attn: Mayor Creed James P.O. Box 486 Saratoga, WY 82331

Dear Mayor Creed James:

I am writing this letter to express my interest in the Town of Saratoga Recreation Commission Board. I was born and raised in Saratoga, graduating from Saratoga High School in the Class of 2004. After moving away for college and career, I moved my family back to Saratoga after we built our forever home in 2020. My husband, Joe, and I have two children ages 7 and 5 months.

I believe that my commitment to the community and the youth of Saratoga make me a good candidate for the Recreation Commission. My experience in leadership and supervision that have taught me to work well with others towards a common goal. I am good at problem solving, decision making, and resolving conflict to work toward making decisions that are best for the organization and the community as a whole.

I am confident that my experience and commitment will aid me to contribute positively to the Town of Saratoga Recreation Commission. I am confident that I possess good communication skills that will aid me in communicating effectively with other board members, the public, and the Town of Saratoga council members.

You can reach me at 307-321-7667 if you have any questions or would like to discuss my interest in the Recreation Commission further.

Thank you for your time and consideration,

Amber Waldron